
In conjunction with the Moonee Ponds 
Traders Association, Moonee Ponds 
Central will be hosting a series of events 
on the 30th November. More information 
will be distributed late October / early 
November. 

COFFEE WITH A COP

Our monthly Coffee with a Cop event 
is scheduled for Thursday 3rd October. 
We’re inviting the community to come 
together and chat to our local officers 
over a cuppa. 

Next session will be held at Dan Dans 
Cafe from 10am to 11am.

Thank you for your patience as we 
continue works in the Puckle Mall along 
Hall Street. The target opening date 
remains at 21st November 2019 and new 
stores will be announced in the coming 
months.
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CAYDON 
DEVELOPMENT UPDATE
Reminder: Caydon Development 
Welcome Packs

A memo was delivered at the start 
of August regarding opportunities be 
included in our Caydon Development 
Welcome Packs. Please note that 
there are 274 units to be completed 
along Homer Street by approximately 
November 2019. We are in the process 
of compiling a list of interested stores 
to be involved. 

Moonee Ponds Central will be providing 
shopping bags, Keepcups, $10 Gift 
Card and more into the welcome packs 
due to the success of the first round of 
the packs provided to 620 units. 

If you are interested in participating, 
please start to think about what you 
would like to include in the welcome 
packs. Some ideas are: 

•	 Store products 

•	 Samples 

•	 Offer flyers (10% off offers will not 
be included)

•	 Promotional material eg water 
bottles, pens, etc

Please ensure that there is either a 
long-term expiry date or no expiry at all. 

If you would like to provide an offer or 
a small gift, please contact Hitomi by 
extended deadline of 4th October. 

We will commence packing late 
October.

CHRISTMAS FESTIVAL

WHAT’S ON?

DINING PRECINCT 
DEVELOPMENT UPDATE

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS  

Paper Made Craft

Wednesday 2 – Friday 4 October

10am to 1pm

Location: Next to Paws Express, Coles 
Mall

OPTUS OPENS THIS MONTH! 



What is your ultimate holiday 

destination? 

The Greek Islands! I’ve been there 

before and I absolutely love it and can’t 

wait to go back. 

What is your dream job? 

I would love to be a full time traveller, 

maybe even be paid to travel the world. 

Anyone want to sponsor me? 

What was the last festival or concert 

you went to? 

The Drake concert was so good, it was 

better than expected. 

Are you a Dog or a Cat person? 

A dog person for sure. I have a Puggle 

named Lulu and we go brunching 

together. She likes people and cuddles!

MOONEE PONDS MARKET

Saturday 5th October

The market will be held at Moonee 
Ponds Central again with a huge interest 
in a variety of stalls. If you would like 
to participate in the market, please let 
Hitomi know and we will assist to make 
contact with the market organiser. 

Save the date: Saturday 30th November 
and Saturday 14th December. 

HALLOWEEN TRICK OR TREAT

Thursday 31st October 3-6pm

Moonee Ponds will be running a trick or 
treating event on Thursday 31st October 
where kids can collect a goodie bag 
and collect treats from our retailers. We 
are looking for at least 10 retailers as a 
stopping “station” where kids can collect 
treats. 

If you would like to be involved, please 
email Hitomi at Centre Management.

KIDS’ CORNER

Every last Thursday of the month, the 
centre hosts kids’ corner activities in the 
Kmart Mall to encourage repeat visitation 
to the centre. If you would like to provide 
offers / samples during this time, please 
advise Hitomi at Centre Management.

DAYLIGHT SAVING

Daylight Saving Time begins at 2am on 
the first Sunday in October (6th October 
2019) when clocks are put forward one 
hour.

Daylight Saving Time ends at 2am (3am 
Daylight Saving Time) on the first Sunday 
in April (5th April 2020) when clocks are 
put back one hour.

VICTORIA BAG BAN

In late July, you would have received 
information regarding the Government 
imposed state-side lightweight plastic 
shopping bag ban which will be rolled out 
by November 2019. If you did not receive 
a copy and would like a copy of the flyer, 
please visit Centre Management. 		
All information available at 			 
www.vicbagban.com.au or call 		
1800 817 723. 

MARIO RETIRES

It’s with great sadness and excitement 
that we farewell Mario from Lombardi 
Meats as he moves onto the next chapter 
of his life. Congratulations on your 
retirement - you will be greatly missed! 
Please ensure to say hi to Mario by his 
last day on Sunday 6th October.

Meet Nicole from Clearskincare Clinic

MOPO PROFILE

DATES TO REMEMBER
Rent 1st October 

Daylight Saving commences 6th October

Sales Figures 7th October

Melbourne Cup Public Holiday Tuesday 5th November 

Staff discount 

See Nicole and the team at 
Cleaskincare Clinic to receive 
10% off if you’re a staff member at 
Moonee Ponds Central!

http://www.vicbagban.com.au

